RECEIVED FOR RECORD TOWN OF WILTON

2017 JUL -5 A 8: 34

BY: UK

WILTON SOCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING JUNE 15, 2017 MINUTES

MINUTES

Commission members attending: Pam Kelley, Judy Zucker, Mike O'Connell, Genevieve Eason, Ann Mitrione, Danielle Mancuso, Christine Tenore, Deborah Low

Social Services staff members attending: Sarah Heath, Debbie Wolyniec, Colleen Fawcett, Margaret Creeth, Lauren Hughes, Andrea Ragusa

Meeting called to order at 5:20 PM.

Sarah Heath introduced staff members who gave short summaries highlighting major projects of the year for individuals of all ages, families in need, and support for senior citizens. Commission members thanked the staff for their efforts on behalf of Wilton residents.

Debbie Low summarized progress on Commission goals: First year the Commission has outlined general goals; Commission supported search for new Director; Commission advocated and got support from First Selectman Lynne Vanderslice for increased hours for youth services; Commission reinstituted annual invitation for Trackside staff to meet with Commission; Commission members increased awareness of Wilton Commons with tour of expanded facility. Debbie noted need to continue and strengthen community outreach and awareness and recommended Commission review and update goals for 2017-18 at the September, 2017 meeting.

Commission members voted unanimously to appoint 2017-18 officers: Genevieve Eason, Chairman; Pam Kelley, Vice-Chairman; Mike O'Connell, Secretary.

Commission members reviewed minutes from May meeting; no changes.

Meeting adjourned 6:10 PM.

Submitted by Deborah Low July 3, 2017